
 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

Vassiliko Cement Works signed a “Memorandum of Cooperation” with the Pancyprian 

Volunteerism Coordinative Council (PVCC)  

 

 

On September 27, at Vassiliko Cement Works facilities, a “Memorandum of Cooperation” was 

signed between the Company and the Pancyprian Volunteerism Coordinative Council. 

 

The cooperation foreseen in the Memorandum involves mainly the promotion and development of 

volunteerism, the support of PVCC and volunteer/ Non-Governmental Organizations, the promotion 

and development of corporate social responsibility, and the coping with modern social 

challenges/needs in sectors of common interest. 

 

The PVCC was set up in 1973, when the need to coordinate volunteer associations was ascertained 

for policy making in the sector of volunteer social welfare and for responsible cooperation with the 

competent services of the Republic of Cyprus in formulating and applying the country’s social 

policy.  

 

Vassiliko Cement Works continues unfailingly supporting and encouraging volunteerism offering 

support to society because it believes that the development of a solidarity feeling stemming from an 

organization is connected to work performance improvement, to the feeling of empathy towards 

fellow human beings, by helping in any possible way.  

 

 

 

THE END 

 

 

Vassiliko Cement Works, October 14, 2019     For further information:    

        Zoi Riga  

                                                                             Press Office Tel.: (+357) 24 845 357 

         z.riga@vassiliko.com 
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